
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 February 28, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Principals’ Week Resolution 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District adopt 
the attached resolution establishing the week of February 28, 2022, as Principals' Week 
in Livonia Public Schools. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Research has shown that one of the most tangible and indispensable characteristics of 
effective schools is their strong administrative leadership. The Livonia Public Schools’ 
Board of Education believes this dedicated group of educators deserves this special 
recognition by proclaiming the week of February 28, 2022 as Principals’ Week in the 
Livonia Public Schools School District.  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins, Administrator of Communications 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attached Resolution 
 
 

 

 

 


